
Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship 
Pope Francis: The Lord does not leave us orphans: we have a Mother, the same one as Jesus. Mary takes 

care of us and always defends us.  

  

 
Help Wanted 

St. Augustine Food Service is looking for an energetic team member to help serve lunch to our students. Job Details: 
Tuesday through Friday, approx.. 2 hours a day. Job duties include: Serving food to students, general kitchen work. 
 
For more details, please contact Rhonda Clark at 269-381-2646, or rclark@hackettcp.org .  
 

From our PTO 
Please join us for the PTO meeting this Wednesday, September 20 at 4pm in the Teachers' Lounge. Our focus is an 
overview of this year's events. 
Need childcare so you can attend? 1. For St. A students: join After School Care and 2. For younger children: the 
7th/8th grade Girl Scout Troop 80628 are providing childcare services.  
Both options: Free of Charge! 
Interested in being finding out what is going on but can't make the meeting? Look for details on the PTO page and/or 
contact any of the board members. 
Hope to see you there! 

 
Music lessons offered 

Does your student LOVE to sing? Do you have a beginning flute student in band? Weekly lunchtime beginning and 
intermediate voice and flute lessons are available from Mrs. JoAnn Carter Dunning: flutist for 35 years, St. A parent, St. 
Monica cantor, and member of Nat'l. Assoc. of Teachers of Singing. Students in grade K through 8 will learn fun, 
healthy, and individually tailored ways to develop their skills and gain confidence! After school lessons may also be 
available. Please contact JoAnn at JoAnnSingsClassical@yahoo.com 
 

CSGK Tailgate at Hackett Homecoming Game 
 
Join us at Mayor’s Riverfront Park on Friday, September 29 from 5:30pm until kickoff at 7pm. Look for the tent in the 
Soisson-Rapacz-Clason Field parking lot. Enjoy a great meal and fellowship before the Homecoming game! 

All are welcome! Please RSVP at hackettcatholicprep.org to help us have an accurate count. 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences are scheduled for October 4 and 5. Look for a separate e-alert tomorrow that will have 
the link to signing up online.  
 
 

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young 
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship. 
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